tel  416-495-5499
Manager Regulatory Policy & fax  416-495-6072 500 Consumers Road

ENBR’DGE Strategy EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com NorthdYork, Ontario M2J 1P8
Canada

March 19, 2018

VIA E-MAIL, RESS and COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. — EB-2017-0147
Fenelon Falls Pipeline Project
Comments on Intervenor Cost Claim Submission

In regards to the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) Decision and Order dated
March 1, 2018, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (the “Company”) has reviewed the cost
claims received from the Consumers Council of Canada (“*CCC”), School Energy
Coalition (“SEC”) and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC").

The Company has no objection to the cost claims.

The Company awaits the recommendations and or cost awards of the Board with respect
to these cost claims.

Yours truly,

[original signed]

Kevin Culbert
Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy

cc:  Julie Girvan (CCC) (via email)
Mark Rubenstein (SEC) (via email)
Mark Garner (VECC) (via email)



